From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment for 21-0277-EL-BGN and 21-0669EL-BGN
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:26:37 AM

From: Linda Bishop
Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2021 3:21 PM
Subject: Solar Panels on barn Near Van Lue in Northwest Ohio attached 21-0277-EL_BGN and 21-

0669EL-BGN

This is one of a few places where solar belongs on rooftops of buildings or in parking lots.
Amazon is building a big facility in Rossford, OH and they want solar farms for their electric cars,
yet they will not put solar panels on their expansive roof because it is too expensive! What kind
of sense does this make?

People such as union members and teachers who do not live in our area should not be allowed to
dictate what we must accept as a community. Arcadia residents and residents from Washington
and Cass Townships in Hancock county do not favor solar panel farms period.

Again the solar jobs that will be created will be short lived and then agricultural jobs will forever
disappear in our community. Do you really want a poorer Ohio and if so why? What is your
logic?

Linda Bishop
Hancock County
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